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Barring Notice 

 

 

 

Date: * <<Date>> Action Ref#: *[[Enter the related MMS#]] 

Local Authority Incident #: [[Enter the Local Authority Incident Number]] 

Name:*[[Full name of the barred individual]] Alias:[[Enter any alias(s)]] 

Address: [[Address of barred individual, if known]] 

Telephone: [[Phone number, if known]] D.O.B.: [[Date of Birth, if known]] 

This is to inform you that, under The Petty Trespass Act, you are barred from entering in or on any 
property managed by Manitoba Housing for [[Enter length of barring]] from the service date noted 
below.  
 

Where you are currently a Manitoba Housing tenant you will be allowed to enter the property in which 

you reside only until your tenancy is terminated. Upon termination you will be barred from all 

Manitoba Housing properties for the duration of this barring notice. 

 

Reason(s) for barring: *[[Provide a short summary of the incident]] 

Location of incident: *[[Enter the address of the MH Property that the incident occurred on:]] 

 

If you enter a Manitoba Housing property during this barring period you may be prosecuted under The 

Petty Trespass Act and the barring will be extended from the date of the last trespass. 

 
I have read and understand the above 
     

Print Name of Barred Individual  Signature  Service Date 
 
Witness to notice being served (must be included if no signature above): * 
     

Print Name of Witness  Signature  Service Date 
 
Issued by: * 
     

Print Name of Staff  Signature  Service Date 

Please be aware that you have a right to have this decision reviewed. A request to review must be 
submitted within 60 days of the date of this notice. For more information about this process please 
contact the: 

Manitoba Housing Review Committee  

600-352 Donald Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3B 2H8 

Phone: (204) 945-5477  

Email:  ManitobaHousingAppeals@gov.mb.ca 
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